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October 9
Guild Meeting

9:30 Services
10:00 Guild meeting

followed by Bring & Brag
and the program open to 

all

Guild 
Garage  

Sale

Remember to 
bring to the 

meeting
• Nametag (wear it)
• Library books, DVD’s 
and patterns
• QPC projects
• Bright Hopes quilts
• Smiles for your friends
•	Block for Block Party

St. Andrew’s Church
8231 Callaghan

www.sanantonioquilt.org
210-695-8737

President's Note's
     

     Congratulations to Lori Branson and her 2010 Auction 
Committee for a superb job.  Thanks also to all the Guild mem-
bers who donated quilts or helped fin-
ish quilts.  Everyone in the Guild work-
ing together makes the huge job easier.  
Ellen Hernandez, is already working on 
Auction 2012 so let's start planning our 
contribution to the 2012 Auction.

     The Welcoming Committee will 
be giving guests brightly colored name 
tags.  If you see a guest, please take 
time to introduce yourself and make 
them feel welcome.  We want the guest 
to have a great time, remember the friendly members they met 
and join our Guild.

     The Guild got a newsletter from Roy Maas' Youth Alterna-
tives.  Several items were on their “Wish List”, twin bed sheets, 
light bedspreads, pillows, pillow cases, art supplies and sport 
equipment.  If you are donating items, leave them in the foyer 
at Guild meeting and Charlene Carroll will loaded her pick up 
and deliver the items.

     My bee did a four day retreat at Emily's Quilt Haus out-
side of Stonewall.  You know it was built for quilters when 
each outlet has its own circuit.  Finished three state flower star 
blocks, at this rate will be done by 2030 instead of 2040.  

     Am still waiting for the Challenge 2011 lightning bolt of 
inspiration.  

Janet Miller,    President, GSAQG
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NEWSLETTER INPUT
DEADLINE: Midnight Monday after Guild 
meeting. E-mail to quiltnews@satx.rr.com 
is preferred. or mail to Dea Jae Shore.

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING
			       monthly     yearly
Full page ad			  $60.00      $660
1/2 page ad			   $30.00      $330
   (horizontal -7 x 4 3/4
    vertical - 3 3/8 x 9 1/2)
1/4 page ad			   $15.00      $165
Business card ( 2 x 3.5) 	 $10	   $110

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION
REGULAR DUES $20   SENIOR (65+)  $15
Send your check with SASE to Gloria Ham-
mond

Program Notes
2010 Program Schedule

October -- Guild Garage Sale -- See more 
information on page 5
November -- Keepsakes Trunk Show
December -- Holiday Party including Secret 
Pal breakfast.
January --Susan Cleveland
	 www.piecesbewithyou.com
	 Friday Workshop - Piping Hot Binding
	 Saturday Workshop - Plain and
				     Perfect Binding
Registration and Payment at October meet-
ing. You will receive the supply list with pay-
ment. Remember there are no services at the 
December meeting. Sign up for these terrific 
workshops. All day Friday is $25 and half day 
Saturday is $15.

In 2011 we also have Karen Stone and Sally 
Collins coming for workshops. Save your 
pennies, ask for these workshops as gifts 
from your family, sell some of your present 
projects to learn how to make even better 
projects!!

GSAQG BOARD MEETING MINUTES
September 6, 2010

Meeting was called to order by President Janet 
Miller at 2 PM at St. Andrew’s Church.  Members 
present were:  Janet Miller, Charlotte Keener, San-
dra Bloom, Dea Jae Shore, Mary McCarthy, Linda 
Ethridge, Barbara Sumlin, Carolyn Hammond, Cindy 
Shutt, Larry Beauchamp, and guest Lois Beau-
champ.  

President:  Janet Miller
August board minutes approved as published.
Discussed request from National Quilt Museum 

in Paducah, Kentucky.  Guilds are being asked to 
join and be listed on a database of guilds on their 
website.  A motion was made to join at the Bronze 
Level ($100.).  Motion was seconded and motion 
carried.

One donated quilt from our permanent collection 
will be Silent Auctioned at our next guild meeting.

President Pro-Tem:  Charlotte Keener
   No report.
1st Vice President - Special Events:  Sandra 

Bloom
Auction – 46 quilts have been completed for the 

auction, and several will be completed and turned in 
at the Sept. guild meeting.  A nice ad for the auction 
was in Friday’s Express-News Entertainment Sec-
tion.

Houston Quilt Show Bus Trip – seats are still 
available- sign up now!!

2011 Quilt Show - Show hours have been 
changed to 9:30 AM – 5:30 PM.  An email address 
has been established for the Quilt Show and the 
guild phone number remains available.

2nd Vice President – Newsletter/Directory:  
Dea Jae Shore

     No report.
3rd Vice President – Programs:  Mary McCar-

thy
September – Alice Kolb:  Friday – Vest Class;  

Saturday – Machine Crazy Quilting
October – Garage Sale – reserve table for $5. 

each – see Mary
November – Keepsake Quilting Trunk Show
December – Holiday Party
Mystery Quilt Workshop options were discussed 

for the 2012 year.
4th Vice President – Services:  Linda Ethridge
    No report.
5th Vice President – Community Out-

reach:  Barbara Sumlin
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     Barbara reported on donated hours by mem-

bers.
Secretary:  Carolyn Hammond
     Requests made on guild phone for services 

will be posted in newsletter, power point presenta-
tion, and announced at meetings.

Treasurer:  Cindy Shutt
 July financial statement has been approved.
 Current guild balances are as follows:
 Operating: $5,381.27; Savings:  $5483.26; 

CD’s:  $35,753.64; Wright Class: $10,000.00
 Total guild funds:  $56,618.17.
Parliamentarian:  Larry Beauchamp
   Dea Jae Shore presented the nominating 

committee report.
Unfinished Business:
 Policy changes were reviewed and discussed.  

Motion was made that we accept all policy changes 
as presented.  Motion was seconded and motion 
carried.

New Business:
Budget – board will go line by line through pro-

posed 2011 budget at October board meeting.
Membership renewal form – will be put in news-

letter and on web page.
Meeting was adjourned by President Janet 

Miller at 3:15 PM.

Carolyn Hammond, Secretary

GSAQG MEETING MINUTES
September 11, 2010

Meeting was called to order at 10 AM by 
President Janet Miller at St. Andrew’s Church. 112 
members were present with no guests.  Name tag 
fines were $1.50.

President:  Janet Miller
August minutes were approved as published.
Ellen Hernandez of Sunshine and Shadow 

reported the sad news of member Betty Tope’s 
passing.  Memorials may be made to the Susan G. 
Komen Foundation ( komen.org)

Janet Miller requested a moment of silence to 
remember 9-11.

An invitation has been received to an Open 
House for Sarah’s Workshop – Threads of Love.  It 
will be held Sept. 12 from 2 – 5 PM.

We welcome the Bandera Quilt Guild  with their 
raffle quilt.

Volunteers are needed to make coffee for our 
guild meetings.

Barbara Wofford reminded members that the 
deadline for the Ethel Howey Grant Program appli-
cation is due Nov. 1.  The grant program explana-
tion and application are printed in the newsletter.  
See Barbara if you have questions.

President Pro-Tem:  Charlotte Keener
     Secret Pals – Charlotte Keener reviewed how 

the secret pal program works.  Please put first and 
last names on your gifts and pick them up every 
month!!  Any questions – ask Charlotte.

Secretary:  Carolyn Hammond
   No report.
Treasurer:  Cindy Shutt
  Current guild balances are as follows:  Operat-

ing:  $5,381.27; Savings:  $5,483.26;
       CD’s:  $35,753.64; Wright Class:  $10,000.; 

Total Guild funds:  $56,618.17.
1st Vice-President – Special Events:  Sandra 

Bloom
Auction – Lori Branson asked members to sell 

tickets, which are available today. Advertisements 
have recently appeared in SA Woman, Tea in 
Texas, and SA Express-News.    An auction quilt 
was displayed.  Today is the last day to turn in com-
pleted quilts for the auction.

Houston Quilt Show Bus Trip – Brooke Cour-
chaine reported that 45 have signed up so far.  10 
spots are left.  This one day trip will be Nov. 6th – 
cost is $50.

Winter Retreat – Sandy Price and Dorothy Reis-
chman reported that the retreat is full and there is 
a waiting list.  Attendees should sign up for sewing 
spots today at their table.

2nd Vice-President – Newsletter/Directory:  
Dea Jae Shore

   Dea Jae Shore reported that two guild mem-
bers have “Quilts of Note”:  Betty Brister will have a 
quilt at the Houston Quilt Show and Sherry Duringer 
has a quilt traveling with the Hoffmann Challenge. 
Additionally, our previous Quilt Show “Fiesta” Raffle 
Quilt is being considered for publication in a book. 
Our guild webpage will have a section for “Quilts of 
Note” made by members. Please notify Dea Jae if 
you have a quilt you would like featured in this sec-
tion.

3rd Vice-President – Programs:  Mary McCar-
thy

September – Alice Kolb
October – Guild Garage Sale
November – Keepsake Trunk Quilt Show
December – Holiday Party
January – Susan Cleveland – Friday all day: 

�Piping Hot Bindings�; Saturday ½ day: �Plain 
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YTD Actual 2010 Budget

REVENUES
Interest  $        800.00 

Savings 18.72 
CD Interest 392.65 

Other income 30.80 500.00 
Garage Sale 88.54 

M. Parsons Estate Sale 739.90 
Magazine Sales 424.70 
Nametage fines 20.05 

Library Sale 382.00 
Pin Sale 21.00 

Dues - Membership 2,200.00 4,200.00 
Newsletter/Directory Ads 410.00 500.00 
Quilt Show 280.00 500.00 
Workshops 1,575.00 3,000.00 
Retreat - Summer 11,200.00 7,500.00 
Retreat - Winter 9,345.00 8,000.00 
Houston Bus trip 450.00 2,400.00 
Auction 325.00 12,000.00 

Total Revenues    $  27,903.36  $   39,400.00 
EXPENSES
Administration:
Administration  $    3,950.00  $     3,450.00 
Door Prizes 144.75 110.00 
Telephone 344.77 600.00 
Storage facility 3,802.00 5,200.00 
Rent (Meetings) 1,230.00 1,650.00 
Membership expenses:
Membership supplies 12.99 50.00 
Newsletter/Directory printing 2,016.30 3,400.00 
Postage, Bulk 485.00 800.00 
Webpage 251.35 270.00 
Quilt Show 373.39 1,500.00 
Community activities:
Bright Hopes 175.13 800.00 
Community Response 0.00 
Storybook Quilts 400.00 
Community Outreach 13.25 350.00 
Membership services & 
activities:
Sherry Allred Grant 325.00 300.00 
Ethel Howey Grant 1,000.00 1,000.00 
Library 405.09 300.00 
Patterns 50.00 
QPC 254.76 500.00 
Video Library 62.98 250.00 
Programs 2,973.79 8,000.00 
Workshops 3,100.00 4,000.00 
Self-sustaining activities:
Retreat - Summer 11,200.00 7,500.00 
Retreat - Winter 8,209.47 8,000.00 
Houston bus trip 2,400.00 
Auction 1,357.36 6,000.00 

Total Expenses    41,687.38 56,880.00 
Net  $ (13,784.02)  $ (17,480.00)

Ending Jefferson Operating  $    5,381.27 
Ending Jefferson Savings 5,483.26 
SSFCU CD's & savings 35,753.64 
SSFCU Wright Class CD 10,000.00 
Total Guild Funds  $  56,618.17 
Cynthia Shutt, Treasurer

For the Eight Months Ending August 31, 2010and Perfect Bindings�.
4th Vice-President - Services:  Linda Ethridge 

(absent)
QPC – Carol Rouse still needs some help fin-

ishing a few auction quilts.  Golden Carrot winner 
today is Carrie Lyons.

5th Vice-President – Community Outreach:  
Barbara Sumlin

    Bright Hopes – Sharon Ross is on vacation 
today, but several guild members are filling in for 
her, so keep on quilting for Bright Hopes!!

Parliamentarian:  Larry Beauchamp
    Larry Beauchamp, chairman of the nominat-

ing committee, encouraged members to volunteer 
for an office by notifying a committee member.  
Slate will be announced at the October meeting 
and voting will take place at the November guild 
meeting.
Unfinished Business:
    One quilt will be donated to Youth Alternatives for 
their benefit auction.
New Business:
     None
Meeting was adjourned at 10:20 AM by President Janet 
Miller.
Carolyn Hammond, Secretary

  Quilts for a Cause:  
Auction October 2nd

Lori Branson introduced Anne Zbinden from 
The Children’s Shelter at the September 8th 
Women’s Connection Luncheon.  Anne de-
scribed the variety of services provided by the 
Shelter, including caring for the current 50 child 
residents (35 under the age of 5), to parent-
ing classes for mothers and dads.  Lori and 
her team displayed a sampling from the many 
quilts ready for the 1:00pm Auction October 
2nd at Oak Hills Country Club.   Last day to 
purchase luncheon tickets ($25) is September 
30th.  
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Garage Sale

It's time for quilt studio/sewing room clean 
out and what is one person's junk is another's 
treasurer.  The Guild biannual Garage Sale 
will take the place of the October program.  

If you want a table please call Mary Mc-
Carthy and $5.00 will reserve a table.  Re-
member this is a quilting related Garage Sale, 
yarn, floss ok but not the 5 mismatched coffee 
mugs.  

If you just want to clean a few items out, 
you can donate them to the Guild table.  Call 
Charlotte Keener to make arrangements.  
Please do this at least a week BEFORE the 
Guild meeting.  Charlotte needs time to get 
everything priced.

All Guild services will be available before 
and after the meeting.  Sales cannot be con-
ducted before the beginning of the Garage 
Sale.

GSAQG Sunshine & Shadows, 13 Sept 2010
Ellen Hernandez, ellenhernandez@hotmail.com, 

210.520.1335
Sunshine:  Dale Flashberg announced that the quilt, A San Antonio Fiesta, which she won 
at the 2007 GSAQG raffle, has been selected as one of 200 quilts that will be in the Fall 
2011 book Lone Stars:  Texas Quilts Today 1986-2011. Thanks to all who worked on this 
award winning quilt.

Sherry Duringer’s quilt, 52 Pickup, will be touring through next August with the Hoffman 
Challenge quilts.  Sherry was also delighted to welcome a new grandson on August 29th, 
Gerald Phoenix Franks.  

Shadow:   We are deeply saddened to have lost Betty Tope August 29th.  She was vaca-
tioning with her husband, Bill, and passed away unexpectedly.  Her smiling face and gener-
ous heart will be missed.   Donations may be made in Betty’s name to Susan G. Komen for 
the Cure, PO Box 6678, SA 78209, komensanantonio.org.

Cathy Baisley is recovering from a 2nd eye surgery and Joan Duringer is improving after a 
post-op infection.

Brown Bag
There is still a brown bag left from that project. 

If you participated and didn’t get anything back 
check with Mary McCarthy at the Program Table 
in October or give her a call, 679-8464.

Quilters Show

Calendar

920

Celebrating Texas in Quilts: Kyle Quilters ‘
     October 16, 2010
     Wallace Middle School
     1500 W. Center St
     Kyle, TX 78640
     For more information:
          Email quiltgalsews@gmail.com      
‘International Quilt Festival’
     November 4-7, 2010
     George R. Brown Convention Center
     Houston, TX
     For more information:
          Visit http://www.quilts.com
‘Airing of the Quilts’
     Smithville Business Association
     November 13th, 2010, from 10 am to 5 pm
     Downtown Historic District
     Smithville, Texas
      * Admission is free. 



Common Threads Issue 106

Pieces of the Past:  Lone Star
Ellen Hernandez

Many quilts from the early 1800s were made in the medallion style, 
a central striking design with many ‘borders.’ The pieced six or eight 
pointed star shape was a favorite which required more precise cutting 
and sewing in order for the star to lay flat.  Every tiny diamond had 
bias edges, and the dreaded Y seams were required to set the corner 
blocks.  In England, this pieced star pattern was called Mathemati-
cal Star.  Other names included Star of Bethlehem, Star of the East, 
Morning Star, and Lone Star.  Variations include Blazing Stars, Touch-
ing Stars, and Broken Star.

Mary Betsy Toten’s Rising Star quilt, now in the Smithsonian, is dated 1835.  It was used 
for the first RJR collection of reproduction fabrics from the museum in the early 1990s.  Mary’s 
quilt is an exquisite example of carefully sewn diamonds, 648 to be 
exact.  Eleven roller-printed cottons were systematically arranged 
for color placement.  Intricate appliquéd flowers and birds cut from 
chintz lie between the star points, and the stems and bows are only 
3/32” wide.

The star pattern was long a favorite of Native Americans.  Over 
time, their beaded, carved and painted stars were integrated as 
quilted stars.  The earliest photo of a Native American star quilt is in 
Chief Red Cloud’s home from 1890 in South Dakota.  Today, these 
Morning Star quilts seem to have replaced the honored buffalo blan-
ket and are often presented to others on special occasions.  

There is a Texas Lone Star quilt story of note from 1870 in Wil-
liamson County.  Acker Lindsey’s star diamonds are only 1.5” long and 3/4” wide.  Additionally, 
she added over 120  LeMoyne square blocks, each finished at 2-3/4”, alternating with solid 
blocks to complete the layout.  Can you imagine hand piecing that many 16 piece, tiny LeMoyne 
squares, much less the bias edged tiny diamonds?  You can see a picture of the masterpiece in 
Texas Quilts and Quilters:  A Lone Star Legacy.

Help Wanted
Wanted:  Someone to make 2 or 3 quilts using baby clothes.  Contact Paige Bosshardt at 
210-563-1397 (cell).
 
Wanted: Someone to finish or help her finish an old quilt found in an old family home.  
Contact Janet Novak at 846-1548.
 
Wanted:  Someone interested in making T-shirt quilts.  Contact Carolyn Young at 863-
4880.
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Advertising	 Barbara Wofford	 525-8410
Archvist		  open
Bee Keeper	 Bernie Farris 	 695-4323
Bright Hopes 	 Sharon Ross 	 542-1464
Community Ed 	 Donnis Todd	 661-3530
Directory	 Dea Jae Shore 	 590-3013
Folk Life Festival	 Kay Allison 	 733-8578
Institute TX Culture	 Kay Allison 	 733-8578
Library-Books 	 Jeanete Jay	 924-2451
Magazines	 Ellen Hernandez 	520-1335
Membership	 Gloria Hammond 590-6406
Member Services 	 Terry Hooge 	 279-6458
Newsletter 	 Dea Jae Shore 	 590-3013
Patterns	 Patricia Patton 	 861-3944
Photographs      Sherry Sorbera      830-980-4627
QPC 	 Carol Rouse 	 699-9363

Quilt-In 	 Shirley Carter 	 452-3801
Summer Retreat	 Bobbie Ashley	 836-5658
Winter Retreat	 Sandi Price 	 695-6451
		  Dorothy Reischman 830-426-2997
Secret Sister 	 Charlotte Keener 490-2312
	 Melissa Allo 	 681-5722
Storybook Quilts 	 Sherry Durringer	265-3012
Sunshine & Shadows
	 Ellen Hernandez 	520-1335
Videos	 Shirley Carter 	 452-3801
Webmistress	 Dea Jae Shore 	 590-3013
Welcoming	 Kitty Janiga 	 622-9522
	 Sandra Lowell	 681-1901
Youth Alternatives	 Charlene Carroll	 699-8798

COMMITTEES

WINTER RETREAT
There is a waiting list!  The dates are 

January 21-24, 2011.  The rates are $185 
for Friday through Sunday and $255 for 
Friday through Monday.  It will be at John 
Newcombe Tennis Ranch in New Braunfels.  
A $50 non-refundable deposit will hold your 
space.  If you like, you may make payments 

each month towards the 
total.  The balance will 
be due at the November 
meeting.

In October, pick your 
room and roommates.

Golden Carrot winner was Carrie 
Lyons. 

Those turning in proj-
ects from Bright 
Hopes, Storybook 
Quilts, GAAS and 
QPC are entered into 
the drawing.

Membership
October and November will be the months to 

renew your membership. Gloria will not be taking 
membership money or information in December. 
Everybody gets to party! 

Your renewal will be for the complete year 
of 2011. The dues are $20 for those 64 years or 
younger. It costs $15 dollars if you are willing to 
admit you are 65 or older. 

What a bargain!
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Don’t forget to see all the Bring and 
Brag quilts in color at our Web Site
www.sanantonioquilt.org

Houston bus trip
Price  $50.00
Sat 11/6/10
Leaving SA @ 6:00 am from Cross Roads 

Mall (Our flyers say 6:45) This is a change.
Arrive in Houston @ 10:00 am
Leaving Houston @ 6:00 pm (may try to 

change to 7pm)
Arrive in SA @ 10:00pm
 Includes breakfast tacos, Jason’s Deli box 

meal for return trip 
home.

We are working 
on door prizes and 
give aways too.

 
Let me know if 

you need more info,
Melanie McInnis
Cell 210-219-2365
Work 210-641-2493 ext 224 or 223

 
 

A San Antonio Fiesta

     About six weeks ago I received a phone 
call from Quilt,Inc. (thought it was going to be 
about a class I'd signed up for at the Hous-
ton Quilt Show), the lady wanted to talk to 
Dale Flashberg about her quilt, A San Antonio 
Fiesta.  Gave her Dale's numbers, dying with 
curiosity, waited to hear from Dale. 

     Dale, a Guild member, had won the 
2007 Quilt Show raffle quilt, A San Antonio 
Fiesta.  Two years ago Houston had asked for 
traditional Texas Guild award winning quilts, 
Dale sent photos and entry form.  A San Anto-
nio Fiesta did not meet their criteria for tradi-
tional but they keep the photo and entry form.

     The phone call informed Dale, A San 
Antonio Fiesta was a finalist in consideration 
for a book.  She sent the quilt and a list of all 
Guild members who had worked on the quilt 
to Houston.

     On September 13th Dale was informed 
that A San Antonio Fiesta was selected as one 
of 200 Texas quilts for inclusion in the book, 
Lone Stars III: Texas Quilts Today, 1986-2011.  
The book will be published by UT Press in Fall 
2011.   A special exhibit at the 2011 Interna-
tional Quilt Show will include  A San Antonio 
Fiesta.

     To every Guild member with their name 
on the label, thank you, thank you, thank you, 
we made a great quilt.

Janet Miller   2007 Quilt Show Chair

Memories by the Yard 

New Block of the month 
Circle of Friends 

New Fabric lines 
Stonehenge panels 

Moda’s Bliss
Robyn Pandolf Rue Saint Germain 

Check the Web for our new
Class schedule the Scrapebook

8015 Mainland Drive 
San Antonio, TX  78250 

210-520-4833 
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Twelfth Annual Heritage Day event 
Sunday Oct 10, 2010 

11:00 am - 3:00 pm 

The Sisters of  Divine Providence invite you to the 
12th annual Heritage Day event at Moye Retreat  

Center in Castroville.  Come out and bring the family! 

 
Free Live Entertainment by: 

Down the Road 
Courtesy  of TAMA Musicians’ 

Association 
   

Silent Auction 
    

$6.00 Barbeque Chicken and 
Alsatian Sausage plate 

Meal served 11:00 am - 2:00 pm 
    

Quilt Raffle 
    

Arts, Crafts, and Desserts 
made by the Sisters of Divine 

Providence 
    

Children’s Games and  
Activities 

Includes pony rides and bouncers 
   

Sweets Booth 
    

Bobbin Lacers Demonstration 

Gone Quiltin’ 
1115 Cedar Street 

Bandera, TX 78003 
830‐796‐4360 

210‐324‐5668 ‐ Cell 
DebraPavelka@gonequiltin.com 

 
Specializing in Western &  
Uniquely Texas Fabric, 

sewing notions & patterns. We are a full 
service quilt shop in the heart of the 
“Cowboy Capital of The World” 

 
2 Tin Lizzies for rent – Call for appointment 
Quilting and Finishing Services also available 

13th Annual
Bluebonnet 

Patchwork Trail
Shop Hop

April 7-10, 2011

HONEY BEE QUILT STORE
9308 Anderson Mill Rd., #300 • Austin

512-257-1269
FABRIC ‘N FRIENDS
813 Paris St. • Castroville

830-931-0141
READY TO SEW BERNINA
2800 E. Whitestone Blvd. (FM 1431)

Cedar Park • 512-260-4100
CREATIONS

1013 Main St. • Kerrville
830-896-8088

THE QUILT HAUS
651 N. Business 35, #510 • New Braunfels

830-620-1382
SEW SPECIAL QUILTS

24165 IH-10 West, #421 • San Antonio
210-698-6076

SEVENTH HEAVEN QUILT SHOP
6706 N. New Braunfels • San Antonio

210-822-9980
CREATIVE SEWING CENTER

11777 West Avenue • San Antonio
210-344-0791

MEMORIES BY THE YARD
8015 Mainland • San Antonio

210-520-4833
LAS COLCHAS

110 Ogden Street • San Antonio
210-223-2405

B&B QUILTING AND GIFTS
107 S. Austin Street • Buda

512-312-2299
THE COTTON CUPBOARD

1503-A RR 620 North • Lakeway
512-294-2776

– 12 Participating Shops –

Extended Shopping Hours
Thurs.-Sat.: 9-8   Sun.: 10-4

Challenge Block Contest
Grand Prize Merchandise Basket
12 Additional Merchandise Baskets

Limited Edition Sterling Silver 
Shop Hop Charm

Of cial Shop Hop Pin
Individual Shop Drawings  

10 - $25 Gift Certi cates

shop hop ad 3.5 x 4.5.indd   1 7/8/2010   2:28:16 PM
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October 2010  Block Party
Block party is 8”x8” finished. Look on our web site for a link to a color picture of 

the block and how it can look in a quilt on point.  It is a 5” log cabin surrounded by 
2” and 1” half square triangles. Be sure to square up your blocks as you go.

DG - Dark Green
LG - Light Green
R - Various shades of Red
W - White
Bring as many as you like with your name attached to each one to the October  

Guild meeting. All names go in the basket and the lucky winner in the drawing gets 
all of the blocks.



Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild, Inc
P.O. Box 380522
San Antonio, TX 78268
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Board of Directors
President 		   	  Janet Miller
President ProTem				  
			         	 Charlotte Keener
1st Vice President for Special Events	
				    Sandra Bloom
2nd Vice President for Newsletter	
				     Dea Jae Shore
3rd Vice President for Programs		
				    Mary McCarty
4th Vice President for Services 		
				    Linda Ethridge
5th Vice President for Community
    Outreach				     	
				    Barbara Sumlin
Secretary		  Carolyn Hammond
Treasurer		  Cindy Shutt

Bold offices expire December 2010

October Schedule

October 4  BOARD MEETING 2:00 PM 
       St. Andrew’s Church

October 9  Guild Meeting     10:00 AM   
       St. Andrew’s Church

October 19  Wearable Arts       6:30 PM 
	 Creative Sewing Center
   117777 West Av.
     Hostess - Ida Blankenship

October 27   Quilt In	         10:00 AM 
Memories by the Yard

     Hostess - Shirley Carter


